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This bill is an erosion of the privacy of Oregonians, and spits in the face of your 

constituents. First flock cameras and now this? I will do everything in my power to 

remove any politician who supports this bill. Cops are free to spy on anyone doing 

anything in their backyard, but they have to ask businesses permission? Way to 

protect capital over people you losers, guess protecting capital is the only thing you 

care about. Corporate goons running our government, listen now. This bill is a 

travesty, and another example of your craven need to appease business and law 

enforcement interests over your constituents. With the federal governments obvious 

desire to track anything and everything through Palantir, this is a knife in the belly of 

any trust people have in our legislature. I urge you to vote no for this bill if you have 

any morals or integrity remaining. Anyone in support of this bill is either willingly 

giving away Oregonians right to privacy due to an inability to see how this could 

affect them, or cares more about their law enforcement buddies than the citizenry. 

Disgusting bill, I can't believe this is even being considered. Let alone pass the 

house. I've always voted Democrat, but maybe you all have ran unopposed for too 

long. 


